oSth Grade Holiday Party!!

Our 5th-grade classes will be enjoying a festive Holiday
party on December 20th from 9:45 am to approximately 11:00 am
in the Snow cafeteria. We're planning on having a delicious
breakfast snack! While the students are enjoying a wonderful
breakfast, they will be able to sit with friends and watch a G-rated
Holiday movie.

We have several items that we are in need of to make our
celebration a success. Please click the link below to sign up for
an item(s) needed for our party. Your generosity is extremely
appreciated, and we thank you so much! -

hitps://www.signupgenius.com/qo/508044BA4A82AABFE3-holida
yl

Have a wonderful, and safe, Holiday Season!

TEAM 5TH GRADE



